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Subject: EVM Training change

Classification: Internal
Team:

Due to the end of the Enhanced Vegetation Management (EVM) Program by year’s end, PG&E has eliminated
the program’s mandatory trainings and evaluations. The VEGM-0410 EVM Scope Training and VEGM-0450
EVM Field Evaluation have been removed from PG&E’s Academy because anyone working on EVM for the
remainder of 2022 has already completed mandatory trainings. More information on EVM and any future
training requirements will be shared as available.

The training team would like to send a big thank you to everyone who has helped support EVM trainings and
evaluations. For more than a year, the VEG-450 Evaluation team successfully hosted weekly VEGM-0410 EVM
Scope Trainings. Additionally, the TRC contract team worked tirelessly to manage the behind-the-scenes
operations and day-of administration, with_ and on-site providing local support
and guidance.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you, and have a safe day!
VM Training Team
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Click below to subscribe to the following automated communications
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Some of the measures included in this email are contemplated as additional precautionary measures intended to further reduce the risk of wildfires.





